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Comments: Bitterroot Front Project

 

To whom it may concern:

 

Please do not cut any old growth trees. We have very few of these important trees left. The Bitterroot National

Forest Service cannot maintain its current huge quantity of roads as it is. Please to not build more roads you

cannot maintain.

 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on this Bitterroot Front Project

 

Tom Cook

 

Hamilton


